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NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20504 

June 26, 2001 

Mrs. Patricia G. Norry 
Deputy Executive Director for Management Services OWNFN-17G21 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear Mrs. Norry: 

National Security Presidential Directive 1 established seventeen 

Policy Coordinating Committees (PCCs) to serve as interagency 
forums for interagency coordination of national security policy.  
I chair the Records Access and Information Security PCC, which 
has responsibility for issues related to classificatiof and 

declassification of information, personnel security, and 

physical security, including most of the duties previously 
assigned to the Security Policy Board.  

The PCC has established an interagency Personnel Security 
Working Group, which will be chaired by a representative of the 

Department of Justice, a Physical Security Working Group chaired 

by a Department of Defense representative, and a Classification 
Management Working Group chaired by the Director of the Informa

tion Security Oversight Office. We hope to include on each 

working group a representative of each agency significantly 
concerned with policies of personnel security, physical 
security, and information classification and declassification.  

Please nominate senior representatives from your agency to serve 

on the Personnel Security Working Group, the Physical Security 
Working Group, and the Classification Management Working Group.  

Each nominee should have a broad perspective on your agency's 
programs in the respective area, and should be empowered to 
speak for your agency, so that decisions and policy 
recommendations can be made in an informed and timely manner.  
Because the Working Groups have already received several PCC 

taskings, I would appreciate receiving the names of your 
nominees by the close of business on July 6.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  

Snqely,Le/ 

Senior Director for 
Records and Access Management
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